
Phillips  Murrah  maintains
support  of  National
Association of Women Lawyers
as 2020 Sustaining Sponsor
Phillips Murrah is proud to announce its inclusion as a 2020
National  Association  of  Women  Lawyers  Sustaining  Sponsor,
continuing the Firm’s mission to promote gender equality in
the legal field.

NAWL is the nation’s oldest professional
organization devoted to the interests and
progress  of  women  lawyers  and  women’s
legal  rights,  and  members  include
individual  attorneys,  including  private
practice, corporate, academic, government
and  non-profit  attorneys,  and  groups,
including law firms, corporate legal departments, law schools,
and bar associations.

“NAWL has been empowering women in the legal profession for
more than a century,” Director Janet A. Hendrick said. “I am
proud of Phillips Murrah’s continued support of this venerable
organization and its important work, and equally proud of our
firm’s  demonstrated  commitment  to  advancing  and  supporting
women in the legal profession.”

NAWL’s events and resources help bring awareness to gender-
based topics and challenges within the legal profession, and
the group’s advocacy initiatives address current and ongoing
gender and racial equality issues across the country.

For  more  information,  visit  the  NAWL  website
at  https://www.nawl.org.
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